
Hi Jerri-Joanne, 
I recently found out I was accepted to medical school in Sudbury, While I am excited for this 
opportunity, I will have to resign from my position as the post-secondary student representative 
on the ACCAC. I really enjoyed my time on the ACCAC and I learned a lot about accessibility 
needs within London and Ontario. I hope to use this experience in my medical career and 
continue to advocate for an accessible Ontario.  
 
Please extend my thanks to the committee for welcoming to their meetings and sharing their 
experiences. Please also extend my regrets that I am unable to continue my term.  
 
Let me know if there are any additional steps I must take. Furthermore, I will encourage 
appropriate students I know to apply for the role.  
 
All the best, 
 
 
Kathleen Walsh 
Western University 
 


